
 
 

In 2018, California passed Senate Bill 1343 requiring employers with 

five or more employees to provide sexual harassment training and 

education to both supervisors and nonsupervisory staff. One of the 

biggest changes with this new law, is the scope of who must be 

trained. Previous legislation only applied to employers with 50 

workers or more and only required them to train supervisors. 

January 1, 2021 is the deadline to have your entire team trained. 

Now is the perfect opportunity to replace the old, check-the-box 

training model with a more modern approach that not only 

complies with state and local requirements but is relevant and 

engaging to your employees.  

 

Why choose training from ComplianceLine? 
 

Our innovative approach to online compliance training covers important topics such as Preventing 

Discrimination and Harassment in a modern, interactive format. The anti-harassment course is 

available in separate versions for employees and managers in a variety of environments, including 

corporate office, restaurants, hotels, retail, healthcare, industrial & manufacturing, and 

construction. Each version is tailored to the specific contexts of that industry and uses examples and 

scenarios filmed in those work environments. 

 

Let ComplianceLine take your compliance training from Boring to Brilliant! 

 

Connect with us to get a free trial:  Sales@complianceline.com  |  800-859-8840 

 

 


